“The Magic Faraway Tree”
Whole School Production - 2019

7:00PM Tuesday 17t & Wednesday 18th September

August 23, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It's that time of year again when we roll out the red carpet and showcase our talented students in our annual
production spectacular!

The production will take place over 2 nights at Salesian College, 10 Bosco St. Chadstone

We’re continuing to host the production over 2 nights in order to allow all families the opportunity to attend. We are
very excited that our students, who work so hard to learn their lines, dances and songs, are able to perform for 2
nights. As the routines are fine-tuned and costumes tweaked, lots of work happens in the back ground including the
setup of ticket sales.

Tickets will be available for booking and purchase online at trybooking.com. Using an online portal enables families
to purchase tickets at any time, and print off tickets at home. Payments are made directly through the secure portal
on the website using your credit card. All tickets are $10.00 each.

ALL ONLINE TICKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR SALE AT TRYBOOKING.COM
FROM MONDAY 2NP SEPTEMBER AT 6PM UNTIL WEDNESDAY 11™ SEPTEMBER AT 9:30AM

Please use the following website URL to access the ticket portal: https://www.trybooking.com/544252

Due to the number of families that we have here at Amsleigh Park, and how popular our productions are, we have
determined that families can purchase a maximum of 4 tickets only. Families will have the option to attend either
night but can only access 4 tickets in total, ensuring that we have enough tickets for everyone. E.g. 2 tickets on
Tuesday night and 2 tickets on Wednesday night or 4 tickets on one night (So long as it’s 4 maximum in total).

If there are any seats available after the close of ticket sales on the 11" of September, these seats will also be
offered for sale through the same trybooking portal from 9am on Thursday 12 September up until 3pm on the
opening night.

Please note - all toddlers/pre-schoolers and ex-students must have a purchased seat.

For parents who are dropping off their child/ children, but are not watching the production on a particular night, we
are providing a waiting area which is located in a heated classroom near the theatre area.

We also highly recommend that parents car pool when able, as parking is limited.

Should you have any queries or difficulties (for example you do not have access to the Internet or you require special
seating (due to visual impairment, wheelchair access or you have a newborn in a pram) please contact Meredith,
Jackie or Karen in the General Office before 4pm on Monday 2™ September and they will assist with assigning
appropriate seating for you.

Please also note that several past students have already volunteered to assist with canteen and seating duties for
both nights, hence we will be unable to accommodate anyone else at this time. Past students are most welcome to
attend by purchasing a ticket.

We look forward to providing you with another spectacular Amsleigh Park Production.

Amsleigh Park Staff


https://www.trybooking.com/544252

